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Dates coming up:
Wednesday 6th September – school open 

Week beginning Monday 11th September – clubs start 

Wednesday 20th September-
Stay & Play – Class 1
9.00-10.00am 

Thursday 21st September- 
Academy Photos – individual & siblings 

Wednesday 4th October – Parent Council 6.30pm

Wednesday 11th October – Harvest Service 2pm  

Friday 13th October - 
Stay & Play – Class 1
9.00-10.00am 

Friday 20th October – finish for half term

Monday 30th October – Teacher training day 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday 31st October – children return to school 

 







	


Dear Parents/Carers
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Welcome back everyone and a special welcome to our new pupils and parents. It was so lovely to see how well the children came into school this morning, very smart with big smiles on their faces. I do hope you all have had some time together with your families. 
We are experiencing beautiful weather at the moment, please can your children still bring a sunhat to school and to have sun cream applied in the morning while the sun is still shining. 
Teachers have noticed that some children are bringing very big rucksacks into school and there is no space in cloakrooms to accommodate them. 
Please can the children only bring to school their
· Book bag 
· Water bottle
· PE kit 
If they need a spare change of clothes we are very happy for them to be brought in a plastic bag to stay on their peg in school.
We found last year a lot of school books were getting damaged because they being pushed into rucksacks with other belongings. Please can all school books and your child’s communication stay in their reading bag. 

Staffing in Class 1
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As you know Mrs Willington is expecting her second baby in November and will be starting her maternity leave at half term. 
Mrs Gallimore-Johnson will be covering Mrs Willington’s maternity leave and will be teaching Monday to Thursday. Mrs Middleton will continue to teach Class 1 on a Friday. 

Big congratulations also to Mrs Chandler in Class 1 who is also pregnant and expecting her fifth baby next February. This is great news for Mrs Chandler and her husband Mark who have always wanted a big family. We are certainly having a baby boom here at Bridgemere and keeping the Nantwich schools busy! 







	


Clubs
[image: Image result for school clubs]
Please find attached to this newsletter information of all the after school clubs available this term. 
Choir will take place one dinnertime this year as we are participating in ‘Young Voices’. Further information linked to this will be sent out next week. 
Harvest Festival 
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We will be holding our Harvest Festival Service on Wednesday 11th October at St John’s Church, Doddington at 2pm. We will be collecting donations again this year for the Nantwich Food Bank and a letter will be sent out nearer the time to what specific donations they require. 

Parent Council 
[image: ]
Our Parent Council continues to be active here at Bridgemere and I would like to thank the parents who attend. 
Laura Hope has been elected as the new chair this academic year. Thank you to Emma Lewis who was committed to the post for the last 5 years. 
We still have vacancies for parent representatives for Nursery, Reception and Year 4. If you would like to become involved please come and talk to myself, ring the office or chat to Laura. 

As always, if you have any concerns or queries regarding your child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Caroline Middleton
Head Teacher
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